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Security Guard dies after being run over by 
truck in port of San Antonio 
By Manuel Cabrera                [Poorly translated from the original Spanish] 
 
 

 
 

A security guard died Wednesday after being hit by a truck in the port of San Antonio, 
who was directing traffic at the entrance to the site at the time of the emergency. 

Supervisors of the Seremi de Salud and of the Labor Directorate arrived at the port 
terminal, due to what happened to the Eulen company, which provides services in the 
Logistic Node of the commune. 

The 54-year-old man, identified as José Ramón Ulloa Plaza, was run over when 
he directed the traffic at the entrance to the port, suffering a severe polytraumatism. 

Due to the above, the affected was referred to the local health center, where he died. 

The seremi of the Work, María Violeta Silva, lamented the work accident, assuring that 
they seek to clarify it and establish its causes, but also verify compliance with the 
regulations and current legislation. 

According to Portal Portuario slogan, from the port company of San Antonio the general 
manager, Aldo Signerelli, regretted the death of the worker. 


